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Statement: 

Australia welcomes the report of the UN Expert Group for the Integration of Statistical and Geospatial 
Information.  Australia congratulates Germany and Namibia for taking up the leadership of the Expert 
Group from Mexico and Australia, noting both of the later countries prior leadership and commitment to 
the establishing the Expert Group since 2013 and work to ensure delivery of the Global Statistical 
Geospatial Framework.  

Australia endorses the information in the report and attachments that details the revised terms of 
reference of the Expert Group and the directions outlined in the work plan.  These will support the next 
phase of the Expert Group that targets the implementation of the GSGF in member states.  
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